
Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

EJAN 23 19

Mr. John Linehan, Director
Repository Licensing and Quality
Assurance Directorate

Division of High-Level
Waste Management

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Linehan:

At the July 7, 1988, DOE/NRC meeting on Quality Assurance, the
DOE committed (QA-G-8) to provide the NRC with a list of Office
of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management contractors and
subcontractors including their scope of work and contractual
relationship. This information was included in the OCRWM Quality
Assurance Program Description Rev. (QAPD) in section 1.1.9.2
"Program Participants".

Questions regarding this correspondence should be addressed to
myself, at 586-1462.

Sincerely,

Gordon Appel, Chi
Licensing Branch
Office of Civilian Radioactive
Waste Management

cc: B.J. Youngblood, NRC
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